
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Monday, November 8, 2021 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Chicken Meatball w/ Spaghetti  

   

BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today 

 

 

1. ATTENTION all girls. Today from 3:15-4 will be the Girls Who Code meeting. 

Interested in learning how to do coding or advance your already learned coding skills? 

Want to become a part of a community of strong girls who support each other and build 

each other up? Then this is the club for you! Please see Mrs. Neadly with any questions 

and for the Google Classroom code to join early to see what we will be doing at 

Monday's meeting. Looking forward to seeing you all there! 

 

 

   

   

 


